
 

 

Wow, can you believe we are already at the end of Term 3! The last couple of weeks have been very 
busy in Kindergarten! Amongst learning lots of new things like what letters make the ‘ay’ and 
‘ee’ sound, how to solve multiplication and division problems by using arrays and sharing items 
one at a time and learning all about our school and local community in Geography, we have also 
had ‘Fiver for a Farmer’ Day, our Teddy Bears’ Picnic and don’t forget tomorrow night we have 

SIPPS Spectacular!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        
       

       
       

       
  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Maths 
Mrs Meyers and Mrs Woodwell gave us 12 jellybeans to share equally 

between  2, 3 or 4 friends. We then traced around our hands and shared our 

jellybeans to see how much each person got. We then got to eat 2 jellybeans. 

Yum! 

Geography 

In Geography, we have been learning 

about ‘Places’. We have been talking 

about our houses, our school and the 

different places in the St Ives 

community. We looked at St Ives 

Park Primary School on Google Maps. 

We then drew and painted a map of 

our school. 

Alicia 

Marc 



 

 

 

 

 

We had our Teddy Bear’s Picnic with the new 

Kindys starting next year and we had lots 

and lots of fun! We did lots of games like 

making our teddies pop like popcorn on the 

parachute, we took our teddies on an obstacle 

course, we threw the big purple ball to each 

other, we played with the hula hoops and 

tossed balls through the teddy’s belly. Miss 

Sheehy also read us ‘We’re Going on a Bear 

Hunt’ while we ate a picnic with our teddies 

and the new Kindys. 

-Keira O, Nicole and Phoebe 


